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Attendance w/b 25th March 2024:

Reception - 92.17%
Year 1 - 92.92%
Year 2 - 93.22%
Year 3 - 95.37%
Year 4 - 93.17%
Year 5 - 94.62%
Year 6 - 93.66%

No classes have achieved our
target of 96%.
Whole school attendance = 93.52%

Thursday 28th March
END OF TERM 
Collection at 1.15pm

Monday 15th April
INSET Day - no school for pupils

Tuesday 16th April
Start of term

Wednesday 17th April
Maths Parent Workshop @9.15am

Year 3 went to the Natural History
Museum to learn about volcanoes.
They had a fantastic day and
received a certificate for
participating in the ‘Volcanoes and
Earthquakes’ talk. Here are some
photos from the day.

After a short but busy term, we find
ourselves at the start of another set
of holidays. Sadly, we will be saying
goodbye to Miss Aimable today who
has worked with the school during the
autumn and spring terms. We wish Miss
Aimable all the best for the future.
After Easter, we will be welcoming
back Mr Endacott who has nearly
recovered from the injury he
sustained in the autumn term.

A gentle reminder to parents, as
always, that children should return to
school at the start of the term on
Tuesday 16th April (Monday will be an
INSET day for staff). Have a happy
and safe break, everyone.


